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March 6, 2013

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Barcy McNeal
Administration/Docketing
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re: Construction Notice for Brunstetter Connection, Village
of Lordstown, Trumbull County, Ohio High Pressure
Distribution Line, OPSB Case No. 13-203-GA-BNR

Dear Ms. McNeal:

Attached is a copy of a letter from the Ohio Historic Preservation Office
(“OHPO”) stating that based on the information in the Construction Notice,
OHPO “recommends that no archaeological or architectural investigations for
this project are necessary.”

If you have any questions please call at the number listed above.

Sincerely,

Sally W. Bloomfield

Attachment

Cc: Ed Steele (w/Attachment)
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